Hello Jane,

Thank you for your email last week regarding the availability of Total VET Activity and in
particular disaggregated data for females.

In light of comments, work is underway to include females as a group in the equity data
visualisation product.

In the meantime, please refer to NCVER’s products on our website because they all report
data by gender, i.e. for women and men, enabling users to make comparisons between
the two. For example, in Table 7 of the Total VET students and courses 2014 publication
information by gender on the number of program enrolments by program level, field of
education and type of accreditation.

There is also an Excel pivot table (available free of charge from the NCVER Portal) from
which users can make further comparisons by gender for characteristics such as age,
student remoteness, provider type and delivery mode.

If you have any questions or would like help understanding what information is available on
total VET activity on our Portal, please contact Mette Creaser, National Manager Statistics
& Analytics (mette.creaser@ncver.edu.au or 08 8230 8455).

Kind Regards,

Martin
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